
Good Evening Eagle Families, 
  
Next week is College Application Week – October 22- 26 
The counselors will be in 4160 during lunch all week helping students with college applications. 
SPC will be here on Monday and Tuesday and PTEC will be here on Thursday the 25th. SPC is 
waiving application fees on Monday and Tuesday and we are waiving transcript fees.  Please 
encourage your students to come see us in room 4160 for help with college applications. 
  
Early next week we will be having our monthly safety drill.  The students will view a short 29 
second video in the morning, and sometime later in the day we will have the drill.  
  
Report cards will be sent home Tuesday the 23rd with your student.  Please do not forget to ask 
for them from your child. 
  
Also, here is the link for the short video we will have the students view next week for this 
month’s safety drill on Tuesday:  Tinyurl.com/runhidefightintro 
 
Please copy and paste in your browser and preview when you have the chance.  Please make sure 
you have some way of showing this to your students Tuesday at the beginning of second 
period.  It will be shown on EEN at the beginning of the period as well. 
Thanks for a terrific week! 
 
Carmela Haley, Principal 
East Lake High School 
 


